
 

AS/jaj 
 
 
21st November 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
INSET Day – Friday 29th November 2019 
 
This letter is a reminder that Bloxwich Academy will be closed to pupils on  
Friday 29th November 2019 due to staff training. 
 
School will re-open on Monday 2nd December 2019 at normal time. 
 
Christmas Holiday Closure 
Bloxwich Academy will be closed from Friday 20th December 2019 and re-open again on 
Tuesday 7th January 2020. 
 
For full details of the Academic Year, please visit www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A Seager 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk/

